
From: Head St Michael's on the Mount C of E Primary School head.st.michaels.p@bristol-schools.uk
Subject: Re: Thank you for supporting our Saint Stephens workshops today

Date: 8 January 2015 07:49
To: Judith Jarvis judith.jarvis@gmail.com

Dear Judith

Thank you for having us at your wonderful performance.

From my point of view, I will pass on feedback from pupils and teachers, etc as soon as I get it, I thought it was a fantastic experience.
The story was rich in promoting thinking and empathy. It was deeply spiritual in the way it made you think. I thought the use of the church
was a wonderful setting for the sound and environment. The mixture of storytelling, music and dance was a real strength in engaging the
children and holding their focus.

On a separate note who was the singer? We were speaking about the fact that she had been a pupil at St Michael's to some longer
serving members of staff but couldn't remember her name.

Thank you all once again for the wonderful performance.

Best wishes

Stuart
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